
 

NOTICE OF SEMI-ANNUAL REGULAR MEETING 

JANUARY 29, 1011 

EDGEWOOD COMMUNITY CENTER 

9:00 – 11:00 AM 

 

Meeting Agenda 

9:00 Welcome 

9:10 Reports (old business) 

       Treasurer 

       Secretary 

       Architectural Control Committee 

       State Land Wood Availability 

       Roads 

       Snow Removal 

10:00 New Business 

11:00 Adjourn 

 

Recent Activities 

 

Halloween Hayride: Many thanks to the organizers 

and participants in the Halloween hayride. It was a 

beautiful evening, and was safe and fun. Even tractors 

that “died” on the hill brought no real difficulty, just 

more fun. Special thanks to the many of you who 

provided so willingly for this fun event. It couldn’t 

happen without you. 

 

 

Snow (at last): The fall was quite dry, but the past few weeks have been very cold and 

snowy. The moisture is welcome, but is not kind to our roads. Please remember that the 
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 Board of Directors  Officers  Committees  

 Tom Boyd 281-3350 Pres: Tom Boyd-Pres 281-3350 Roads: Steve Williams  286-2284  

 Tom Zipperian 286-1721 VP: Tom Zipperian-VP 286-1721 ACC:  vacant 286-2414  

 Dale Ford 286-0359 Secy: Garth Reese-Secretary 281-6658     

 Garth Reese 281-6658 Treas: Sue Kline-Treasurer 850-8091     

 Mike Rariden 286-0838        



primary purpose of snow removal is preservation of the roads itself – clearing the roads 

for traffic is secondary. We will discuss roads, snow removal and budget at the meeting. 

 

Web Pages: We’ve moved our web site to http://LosCerritosNM.org. The new site has 

many more services and costs less than the previous site. You can find maps of the area, 

contact information, legal documents and photos of the neighborhood. Some of you may 

have web skills. Your contributions are welcome. We especially need help with the 

bulletin board and photo gallery. Your suggestions on how to do this better are welcome. 

 

 


